
 

 

Principal’s Note #6 

9/9/24 

Family Fun Day was a blast!!! 
Good times were had by all. 

Thanks to KEF for orchestrating an awesome day.  
 

• If you haven’t heard, May’s, Isabel’s, Becca’s, Anthony’s 
and Charissa’s classes will be heading to Levi Stadium on 
September 18th. Be sure to get your permission slips 
turned in! 

• KEF Meeting this Thursday at 6:15pm in Kohl’s library. 
Get involved!! 

• SSC Meeting this Thursday at 3:15pm. It will be on Zoom. 
The agenda is attached. 

• If you see a 6th grader strolling around campus, be sure to 
ask them about their trip to Marin Headlands. I’ve heard 
nothing but good things about their experience. 

• PLEASE BE SURE TO GET YOUR DIGITAL SUSD PARENT 
HANDBOOK FILLED OUT. MUY IMPORTANTE! 

 

 

Stay safe and stay sane. 


